
 
NOTICE  

OF 

 PUBLIC HEARING  

MONROE ANALYSIS OF STORAGE STRUCTURE 

 
 

NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN, that the Town Board of the Town of 

Coeymans will hold a Public Hearing on May 28, 2020 beginning at 6:00pm 

at Town Hall, 18 Russell Avenue, Ravena, NY concerning a Monroe 

Analysis to prove governmental immunity from specific zoning laws in the 

case of a storage structure being placed within the current boundaries of the 

Town of Coeymans Highway Garage.  

 

Due to the ongoing COVID pandemic, the Town Hall is closed to the 

general public until further notice.  Pursuant to Executive Order No. 202.1, 

issued by Governor Cuomo, and advisories issued by Federal, State and 

Local officials related to the COVID-19 virus, the public will not be 

permitted to attend in person.  The public may view and listen to the 

proceedings live, via the Town of Coeymans Facebook page and Mid-

Hudson Cable channel 901.  Pursuant to Executive Order No. 202.1, this 

meeting will be recorded and transcribed. 

 

More information about this process can be obtained from the Town Clerk’s 

Office or on the Town website. 

 

PLEASE TAKE FURTHER NOTICE that all interested persons may 

comment on this matter by submitting a letter, email or by a telephone call to 

the Town Clerk’s Office at townclerk@coeymans.org or 518-756-6006, Ext. 

3 until 4:00 p.m. the date of the meeting. They may also call 518-756-6006, 

Ext. 3 during the public comment portion of the meeting to make a 

comment. 

 
By Order of the Town Board 

Of the Town of Coeymans  

Cindy L. Rowzee 

Town Clerk 
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